Subject: Extension beyond Proceedings of paper
“Frequency-domain characterization of random demodulation Analog-to-Information Converters” by D.Bao, P.Daponte, L.De Vito, S.Rapuano.

Dear Editor and Reviewers, 
the above referenced paper represents an extension of the the paper entitled:

“Defining frequency domain performance of Analog-to-Information converters”

presented at the 17th IMEKO Int. Workshop on ADC Modelling and Testing (see attached file)

The content of the paper has been significantly extended with respect to what was discussed at that time, by adding further explanations about the AIC concept and implementation. In addition, the simulation analysis has been extended by adding new results. Then, a new prototype, where the acquisition section has been implemented with an ADC evaluation board, instead on a digital oscilloscope, has been developed and presented. Finall,y a new experimental study has been carried out and its results have been presented and discussed in the paper.
More in detail, the following main changes have been done:
1) The whole paper has been improved by revising the text, correcting and clarifying some sentences;

2) The abstract and introduction have been rewritten;

3) Section 2 has been added about Compressive Sampling theoretical background.

4) A more detailed description of the random demodulation architecture and its mathematical model have been added;

5) Section 4 has been added about testing approach;

6) Section 5 has been reorganized and further simulation results have been added in order to observe the impact on ADC figures of merit on the number of FFT averages, on the mixer nonlinearities, and on quantization;

7) Section 6 has been added, where figures of merit are described;

8) In Section 7, Subsection 7.1 has been modified describing the new prototype and Subsection 7.2 has been added describing the F matrix estimation. Moreover, new results have been introduced by using the new AIC prototype.

9) Several new figures have been added when needed to better explain the text.
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Doris Bao, Pasquale Daponte, Luca De Vito and Sergio Rapuano
